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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Terminal Escalator Modifications 

Date: January 28, 2021 

 

EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 1st, 2021 

 

 Beginning Monday, February 1st, 2021, the escalators in the Terminal will begin a series of 
repairs and installations throughout the year. The work is currently set to be finished at the 
beginning of November 2021. Below is the current schedule of work, which may be subject to 
change: 

 

 

 
 
Some of the work necessary for these modifications involves welding and grinding, which will 
produce additional noise, bright light, and smoke. To aid in some of this, barriers will be 
placed throughout the Terminal as shown in the images below. Additionally, signage will be 
put on the barricade walls on each level to help redirect traffic to use other escalators.  
 

Ticketing Level Barricade: 
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Baggage Claim Level Barricade: 
 

 
 
 

AGT Level Barricade: 
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To help mitigate surprise of any additional noise in the Terminal, it has been requested that 
the Terminal Services team be notified of any welding and grinding prior to the day of work. 
Once notified, the necessary tenants will be provided with the information to help prepare 
those working during that period.  
 
If you have any questions about the work being done, please contact Kevin Watts 
(kwatts@cvgairport.com). 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

mailto:kwatts@cvgairport.com

